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Michael S in 6B has spent time this 

week creating a fairy garden made from 

a plant pot. It looks fantastic! 

Maka M in 3O’L has taken time 

to create a beautiful art piece 

this week and has also been 

baking. 

Joseph F in 3O’L has also 

been baking this week. Yummy! 

Joel G in 3O’L got 

creative, decorating his 

patio area using chalk. 

Riley B in 3O’L has created 

an   E-Safety poster and 

wrote about becoming a 

Superhero. 

Jack C in 4E 

has been 

planting in the 

garden. Here 

Jack is watering 

his plants. 

Laylah B has 

been practicing 

fractions this 

week using 

items in the 

household. 

Rory H in 

4E has 

learned 

about St 

Georges 

Day. 

Joseph F in 3O’L has created a Jurassic World Headquarters 

building. Joseph explained *It has two dinosaur hospital bays at 

the bottom and a paddock outside. Then there is a helipad and a 

HQ office for the people, with a Pterodactyl aviary and then a 

communication tower on top. Then I added a swimming tank for 

sea reptiles.” 



                                                                           

  

                                                   
 

Building update 
During the time that we have been away from school, the building team have worked hard to start the 

transformation of our playground area where the old building was. The photos look great! 

        

       
 

A BIG thank you! 
We would like to say a huge thank you to all parents/carers for their continued support and well done to all 
children who are continuing their learning at home. Keep up the hard work! Please stay home and stay safe. 

 

 
 

Safeguarding reminder: Remember to report any safeguarding concerns to the 
Birmingham CASS Team 0121 303 1888. 

 
For further information regarding what’s going on at Reaside Academy, please visit our 

 website – www.reasideacademy.co.uk  Follow us on twitter 
If you wish to contact us please email enquiry@reasideacademy.com or phone 0121 675 7235. 
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Building a Bug Palace with the ‘Friends of Balaam Wood’ On Monday 23rd May, the ‘Friends of Balaam Wood’ volunteered to come Building a Bug Palace with the ‘Friends of Balaam Wood’ 

Lily-Mae 

H in 6B 

has 

practiced 

her 

spellings. 

Evie B in 

6B has 

completed 

Maths 

work. 

Ben T in 6B 

has created 

this rainbow 

wall at home 

using chalk. 

Natalia T in 4E 

has been writing 

about her own 

unicorn and 

then spent time 

creating it this 

week. 

Harrison B in 5FW has 

created a descriptive 

piece of writing about 

the Shard in London, 

using facts that he 

has researched. 
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